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November 20, 2019

Senator Danny Carroll, Co-Chair

Program Review and Investigations Committee
Annex Room 229

Frankfort, KY 40601

Representative Rob Rothenburger, Co-Chair
Program Review and Investigations Committee
Annex Room 373B

Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Sen. Carroll and Rep. Rothenburger:

For the last several months, LRC Program Review and Investigations Committee staff have been
reviewing documents related to KentuckyWired. Prior to their review, the Finance and Administration
Cabinet conducted an exhaustive search for related documents and provided electronic access to those
documents for staff to review.

Please accept the following statement in regards to the report LRC staff will be presenting at the
Program Review and Investigations Committee meeting on November 22, 2019.

On September 13, 2018, I made a presentation to the IJC Program Review and Investigations
Committee on KentuckyWired. That presentation outlined the procurement process used for
KentuckyWired as well as key parameters, assumptions, and constraints surrounding the procurement.
All information in that presentation is still valid and has not changed.

The Finance Cabinet received and reviewed a draft copy of the LRC report and we do not disagree
with any of the findings and recommendations contained therein. Please know we stand ready to
continue working with LRC staff as needed and will attempt to clarify any outstanding issues or
questions as they may arise.

Sincerely,
iam M. Landrufn III
Secretary
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